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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The   California   Almond   Board   released   the   shipment   report   for   September   2018   on   
Thursday evening  showing  shipments  of  168.8  million  lbs.,  a  reduction  of  11.4%  from  last  
year’s  190.6 million  lbs.  Year  to  date  shipment  are  down  by  10%  from  359  million  lbs.  to  
323  million  lbs. September crop receipts ended at 833 million lbs. compared to 844 million lbs. 
in 2017. US domestic shipments were again almost equal to last year (-0.7%), while exports were 
down by… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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